
 
 
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 3, 2015 

                                                                US-283 closed Dodge City to Jetmore 

  

    U.S. 283 is now closed from Dodge City to Jetmore due to blowing snow, limited 
visibility and deteriorating conditions. Latest information is available at 
www.kandrive.org or by calling 511. 
  

    Conditions continue to worsen across much of Kansas tonight. Travel is discouraged. 
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